
 

 
 

March 2015 
 
To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat 
 
 
Letter of support for the nomination of Timothy Carey as oneM2M Management, 
Abstraction and Semantics (MAS) WG Vice-chair 
 
 
Dear oneM2M Officers and Secretariat, 
 
Alcatel-Lucent is pleased to nominate Timothy Carey for the position of oneM2M 
Management, Abstraction and Semantics Working Group Vice-chair. 
 
Tim has a gained extensive experience in the management and coordination of standards 
activities as the industry standards manager for the Customer Experience Division with 
Alcatel-Lucent. 
 
His technical expertise is embedded in a large number of technical specifications with the 
Broadband Forum, ETSI, IEEE, WiMAX, OMA, UPnP and DLNA standards bodies.  
 
He has played an important role in the M2M standards ecosystem, including as a current 
vice-chair for the MAS Working Group, in the areas of device management, abstraction and 
semantics and his candidacy will bring energy, competence and dedication to the progress of 
the oneM2M technical agenda. 
 
As a part of Alcatel-Lucent’s standing commitment to the success of oneM2M related 
standards we will continue to provide all of the necessary support to Tim needed to 
undertake his roles and responsibilities if elected. 
 
 
 
 
Bill Dyer 
Motive Chief Technology Officer 
Motive Customer Experience Solutions  
Alcatel-Lucent 
 
william.dyer@alcatel-lucent.com 
Phone: (972) 3477 1008 
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